
 
9 July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
It has been a pleasure to welcome our new Year 7 students to the academy this week.  They have demonstrated 
incredible resilience and respect, created new relationships with teachers and made new friends.  We are looking 
forward to seeing them in September when they will join us full time. 
 
I am writing to you today to confirm some key dates and key details for your diaries. 
 
Uniform pop up shop 
On Monday 22 July, Dixons Unity Academy will be hosting our uniform shop from 9.30am to 3.30pm to allow you to 
come to the academy to purchase uniform for the new academic year. All items of branded clothing including the PE 
kit will be available to try on and purchase.  We also welcome Wynsors shoes on site where you can purchase your 
child’s school shoes.  As a reminder our uniform is as follows: 

• Black smart trousers 
• Black polishable shoes or boots 
• White buttoned smart shirt 
• Blue, navy or grey academy jumper and or blazer 
• No jewellery apart from a plain watch 

Meet your tutor day 
On Monday 2 September, we will invite you in for a short meeting to collect your rucksack, equipment and for a first 
opportunity to meet your child’s form tutor.  Meeting times will be allocated by us and a further letter will follow. 
 
Year 7 only induction 
On Tuesday 3 September, Year 7 students should arrive by 8.18am for their induction day.  Students will experience 
a range of activities designed to assimilate them in to academy life.  As a reminder, our school day will run from 
8.18am to 3.00pm.  Students should then attend every day following this as they begin normal academy life. 
 
Please do ensure that you are signed up to MCAS, our communication app and ParentPay, our school meal payment 
provider.  If you require any assistance, please reach out to main reception and a member of our admin team will be 
able to support you. 
 
I hope that you have a fantastic summer and I look forward to seeing you, and your child, early in September. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr A Jacobs 
Principal 


